
Submitter: D Torres 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Human Services 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB644 

Dear Committee Members, 

 

At a time when so many NGOs have been found to be very politically motivated, 

Oregonians deserve to transparency.   

 

An audit should be performed for all non-governmental organizations to ensure 

compliance and non-political motivations, ensuring that all funding and transactions 

are directly to the intent of the organization and not political activity.  Oregonians 

deserve to have accountability for taxpayer dollars in all NGOs and equal 

membership between the majority parties. 

 

Respectfully, 

 


